
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Monday, September 23, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Popcorn Chicken  
 Cheese Pizza   
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Meraly Rubio  
 

1. Reminder students: Photo retakes will be Wednesday, September 25th.  Students who 
were absent on picture day can take their pictures on this day.  Students who wish to 
retake their picture, must bring in their original order form and give it to the 
photographer.  

 
2. Attention students interested in joining the Gurrie Activity Council.  Our first meeting 

will be held TODAY, in Mr. Sullivan’s room after school from 3:15 to 4pm.  See Mr. 

Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions. 

 

3. There will be a meeting today at lunch for NEW MEMBERS only.  8th Graders will meet in 

Mrs. Kulaga’s room and the 7th Graders will meet in Room 108—the Culinary Arts room.  

Please bring your Chromebook to the meeting—you will need it. 

Students already in EMM will meet either Tuesday before school in Mrs. Noga’s room at 

7:50am or during lunch in Mrs. Kulaga’s room.  You will need to attend one of the 

meetings to get the information about October service projects. 

Shout out to EMM’s early morning crew! These students cooked and served hot 

breakfast at Lincoln Park Shelter in Chicago Sunday morning! 

4.  Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie’s RPG Club will meet after school TODAY in the 

Culinary Arts room, until 4pm.  Any RPG Club members who need to create their 

character for this year, we will be building your character’s skills, equipment, and spells 

today.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  See 

everyone after school! 

 
     

 
 
 

 

 

 


